
 

 
 

 
OVERSIGHT BOARD  

Note of Meeting 
18 March 2015 

 
 
 

Present: 
Stephen Greenhalgh, Deputy Mayor for Policing and Crime  
Bernard Hogan-Howe, Commissioner    
Craig Mackey, Deputy Commissioner 
Helen Bailey, Chief Operating Officer, MOPAC 
 
 
In attendance:  
MOPAC and MPS officials 
 
 
     
Public Service Reform and One Met Model 

The Oversight Board: 

1. discussed the possible future budget pressures and potential reforms that could be 
pursued; 

 
2. noted the engagement that has been undertaken and that is continuing on the 

potential reforms; 
 
3. noted the One Met Model 2020 which is designed to build an operating model for 

the MPS that is resilient and sustainable against future budget challenges;  
 
4. noted the importance of the forward capital plan which will be discussed at a future 

oversight board. 
 

 
The next meeting will be on 20 May 2015. 


